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CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
  

Thu 22 Mar  BOT Meeting - Meeting Rm, 5pm 
Fri 23 Mar  BOT Lamb Comp/Meet & Greet 
Mon 26 Mar  Otago Anniversary (School CLOSED) 
Tue 27 Mar  Easter Eggs Due In - Y5&6 Camp  
Fri 30 Mar  Good Friday 
Mon 2 Apr  Easter Monday 
Tue 3 Apr  Easter Tuesday 
Fri 6 Apr   Assembly - Run by Senior Rm, 2.30pm 
Sat 7 Apr   Southland Athletics 
Fri 13 Apr  Last Day of Term One 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Dear Parents, Friends and Whānau 
 

Thank you to those of you who came along to support your 
children at our recent Student Led Learning Conferences. 
These are a great opportunity for you to meet with your child’s 
classroom teacher and review where they are in their learning 
journey for 2018. They are an important event in the school 
calendar and we thank you for making them worthwhile.  
 
Congratulations to our athletes who took part in the Eastern Zone 
Athletic Sports held in Gore last week. The Southland qualifiers are 
not yet available but our athletes; Taimani Tuivailala-Wagener, 
Annabel Peters, Lucy Eason, Jimmy Affleck, Tio Roulston, Kauri 
Roulston, Chloe Young and Michael Lamb all performed admirably 
and represented our school with pride. Results later in newsletter.  

 
Thank you for your understanding and support in allowing us to 
participate in the recent round of NZEI union meetings that affected 
our teachers. We do appreciate it and if you would like more 
information about these meetings there is some attached to this 
newsletter. 
 
A new heating system is no closer for us but we did manage to gain 
some temporary heating. The MOE have provided us with ten panel 
heaters that hook over some of our existing radiators. Although 
we’ve had a few chilly mornings they haven’t really been tested out 
yet at all.  
 
Please check the important information below. Thank you for your 
ongoing support.  

 

Nga Mihi Nui 
Colin McHutchon 
Tumuaki (Principal) 
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 NEWSLETTER # 4 
 

TERM ONE – WEEK 8 MONDAY 19 MARCH 2018 NO EARLY BUS 
this Wednesday 

21/03/18 
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Whakatauakī (Māori Proverb) 
Ekore te patiki e hoki ki tona puehu 
 

The flounder does not return to his dust 
 

Do not make the same mistake twice. 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Information 
Weetbix Tryathlon  
Congratulations to all of the children from Heriot School who took part in the recent Weetbix Tryathlon in 
Dunedin on Sunday 11 March. Thank you to Angela McHutchon for taking this responsibility over from 
Donna Pringle and getting these triathletes organised.  Well done and great effort to all of those who 
competed! 
PTA Easter Raffle - Y5&6 Bannockburn Camp 2018 
Once again, the PTA is running an Easter Raffle to help Year 5 & 6 students fundraise for this year’s 
Bannockburn Camp, being held early December.  
Each student involved is asked to supply a boxed Easter egg, to be part of the raffle prizes.   
Last week each student was given a raffle card to bring home and sell. Any money that your child 
raises from this raffle will come directly off their own camp total, i.e. the more cards you sell the 
less camp will cost! Easter eggs need to be brought to school by Tuesday 27 March.   
If you have any problems please contact the school office.   

School Accounts 
School accounts have been emailed out and are now due for payment. Thank you to those families who 
have already paid. 

Classroom Upgrade 
We are no further along with this at all and we have still not been able to pin anyone down to an 
approximate start date. As far as we are aware the builder is still planning to start before the end of this 
term. If we get any information then we will share it with you.   
Swimming Pool  
The swimming pool will remain open as per usual. Please remember that it is not being heated by the boiler 
and relies solely on the sun to generate its warmth. Children are expected to bring their togs and towel in a 
named bag every day for swimming instruction. The closing date for the pool is probably going to be earlier 
(than in other years) due to the disruption caused by the boiler issues and subsequent lack of heating. 

South-Otago Triathlon 
We have a number of Yr 5-6 students competing in this event that is coming up soon. Please get these 
notices back to Mr Brenssell as soon as possible.  

Pomahaka Community of Learning 
Our achievement challenges have recently been endorsed by the MOE. This means that we can get on with 
employing staff across our CoL.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR EASTERN ZONE ATHLETES - RESULTS 
 

8 Yrs     Tio Roulston – 4th 60m, 3rd 100m  
 
9 Yrs     Lucy Eason – 1st Shot Put 
              Jimmy Affleck – 4th 800m 
 
10 Yrs     Annabel Peters – 4th 100m, 3rd 200m, 3rd Long Jump 
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West Otago Club Soccer Registration 
Registration and fun soccer days to be held on March 29th 
and April 5th. To be held at the Blue Mountain College 
Grounds in Tapanui from 3.30 - 4.30. All registrations need 
to be in by 5pm on April 5th as this is when I have to enter 
teams into the competition 
Any queries or early registrations to please contact Angela 
on 2076880 or 0272764105 

 

HERIOT SCHOOL LAMB COMPETITION 

FRIDAY 23 MARCH - Heriot Golf Club, 4.30pm onwards 

 This competition is a major part of our schools annual fundraising program. 

Your support on this day is very much appreciated. 

 

3 LAMBS ENTERED: - 1 to the school, the other 2 can also be donated to the school or go to your 
designated choice. 

LAMB 1 HERIOT SCHOOL  

LAMB 2    

LAMB 3    

Name & Phone Number:  

 This day also now coincides with our Meet & Greet Evening. This is a great  

chance to have some tea, grab a drink and catch up with other parents, 

teachers and board members. 

No need to bring anything, just grab yourselves and come along 

 For more information contact me on 0272017335 

Regards  ANDREW HERRIOTT   

Thank you to Toby Hazlett for taking the 

initiative to ring Stuart Timber to get some 

wood organised for our technology table.  

Mr Max Dunlop organised three sacks of off-

cuts for us. These were in use as of last 

Monday and almost gone two days later! 

Thank you to Max and the team at Stuart’s.  
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Heriot Rugby Supporters Hoodies - $50 

 

Navy blue with the Heriot emblem and Heriot Rugby (white) on the 

front, and name on the back (white) same as the 2016 style. $50 each.   

 

Sizes: Children’s 4-16 (4,6 etc)  

           Adults Small to 5xl.   

 

Any profits will go towards upgrading the playground at the club.   

 

Money must be paid before the order is put through.   

 Cash paid at the Heriot Rugby club bar or to Jo Stanway 

 Bank account transfer Heriot Rugby Football Club 12-3229-

0032960-00  include hoodie and name (very important) 

ORDERS and MONEY DUE by 15th April 2018. 

 

Text, phone or email Jo Stanway with size and name for the back.  

 

0273323787 jostanway@icloud.com 

mailto:jostanway@icloud.com
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MESSAGE FOR SCHOOL WHĀNAU 
You may be aware of the nationwide NZEI Te Riu Roa union meetings that are being 
held over the next two weeks for primary and area school principals and teachers. 
Staff from our school attended this meeting on Wednesday 14 March to discuss 
solutions vital to addressing the growing crisis in recruiting and retaining 
teachers. There has been a 40% drop in the number of people going into teacher 
training in just the past six years.  
Without bold interventions, we could see class sizes growing rapidly over the next few 
years. 
With teachers and principals throughout the country, NZEI members at our school will 
be discussing a number of initiatives to ensure quality teaching for every child and how 
to make teaching attractive and sustainable as a career. These include: 

         Reduced class sizes in year 4-8 (From 1 teacher to 29 students down 1 to 25) 

        Funding for a special needs coordinator in every school, to meet the needs of 
every child and free up classroom teachers to teach 

        A significant pay jolt to encourage new people to enter the profession and stay 
in it. Along with reduced numbers entering teacher training, a large number of 
teachers leave the profession within five years of graduating.  

Children need teachers with enough time to teach so they can give each child the 
attention they deserve, and children need talented and inspiring people to be attracted 
to teaching. Children are missing out on some opportunities to learn because teachers 
are bogged down in administration or are struggling to get enough support for children 
with additional learning needs.  
The meeting schedule has been planned so that teachers and principals across the 
country can work out the best meetings for them to attend, including the option of 
groups of teachers attending meetings at different times. This is to help reduce 
disruption to teaching programmes, children and parents.  
Our children deserve the best education in the world, and New Zealand can afford to 
provide it. It’s just a matter of priorities.  
We value your support for this important issue. 


